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During Embargo, UPRR Oakland Facility Opens 
Temporarily For All Sizes Of Equipment Including 
48' and 53', Effective May 13, 2008

Dear Valued Customer,

While the Lathrop portion of the UPRR's Northern California embargo continues (see 
Stack Facts 1014 and 1016), the UPRR's Oakland facility, which is normally restricted to 
small box shipments, will be open on a temporary basis to all sizes of equipment, 
including 48' and 53' containers. This temporary routing applies to Chicago and Chicago 
gateway origins and destinations previously handled through the Lathrop ramp. Existing 
rates to/from Lathrop will apply.

The temporary routing becomes effective May 13, 2008.  When the situation at Lathrop 
is resolved, this temporary change will be cancelled and we will advise on the closure 
date.

Please contact your Pacer Stacktrain Business Development Representative for the 
latest updates regarding this situation.

We appreciate your business.


